
SALEM WATER DEPARTMENT
53 STANTON HILL ROAD, SALEM, NY 12865 phone 

and fax 854-9712

MONTHLY REPORT
November 9th 2016

• There are 310 meters in service.
• There was a new water hook up this month.
• We turned off our seasonal water hookups.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• I worked on cleaning out some more main valves.
• We flushed all the fire hydrants. The flushing went good. 
We will need to be painting them next year.
• I pumped out all 70 hydrants and they are set for winter. If 
the fire department needs water they can still be used I just 
need to be notified so I can re-pump it out so it does not 
freeze.
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. 
MET the bacteriological requirements for a public water 
supply as set forth in subpart 5-1.5 of the State Sanitary 
Code under Public Heath Law 225. 
• I did go through and updated and added new Safety Data 
Sheets so we can stay up on the log book.
• Kubota is all ready for winter

Thank You,
Eric Rogers

Class C Water Plant Operator


